As you know, our meetings have been suspended since our first canceled meeting that was scheduled for April 7, 2020. Unfortunately, the pandemic situation has not improved, and I will not schedule group gatherings until it is PROVEN that such gatherings are safe. Therefore, although I hope that we can resume meetings this fiscal year, which runs through August, 2021, I can’t project any expectations for meetings resuming until more is known about the transmission and control of this terrible virus.

Please rest assured that our society has not disbanded, and your board of directors stay in touch with one another periodically, as FCGS business requires attention.
